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TYRONE-FARNSWORTH NEIGHBORHOOD 
PRE-NATIONAL NIGHT OUT 

 
The Dallas Police Department’s Office of Community Affairs will host the 13th Annual Tyrone-
Farnsworth Pre-National Night Out Celebration on Monday, September 30, 2013. This event 
will be held at Wat Sirimoungkhoun of Dallas – 4109 S. Ledbetter from 5:30pm to 8:30pm. 
 
Tyrone-Farnsworth Pre-National Night Out was first organized in this Oak Cliff area 
neighborhood over 10 years ago to support the creation and presence of the local Neighborhood 
Associations and Crime Watch groups. The goal for this event is to build neighborhood unity, 
increase community engagement, strengthen police-community partnerships, and provide crime 
prevention and safety education information.  
 
“Pre-National Night Out has become a great tradition for the Dallas Police Department and the 
Tyrone-Farnsworth neighborhoods,” said Shawn Williams, Manager of the Office of Community 
Affairs. “We look forward to building on the relationships that have been established over the 
years,” Williams said.  
 
All residents are encouraged to attend and interact with the Dallas Police Department and other 
City of Dallas services. There will be games, music and multicultural entertainment. 
 
For additional information or questions, call the Office of Community Affairs & Employee 
Communications at 214-671-4045. 
 
Connect with Community Affairs: 
Twitter: @DPDCA 
Facebook: Dallas Police Department Community Affairs 
Facebook Espanol: Dallas Police Department Oficina De Asuntos Comunitarios 
Instagram: @ dpdcommunityaffairs 
YouTube: DPDCommunityAffairs 
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